
PShR Board Meeting 
September 25, 2019 

 
Board Members present: Kathy Voyer, Holly  Haddenham,  Linda Rudolphi, and Marty Power. 
Member present:  Lucy Stafford 
 
Meeting called to order 7:08pm  
 
Distance national update,Lucy- We need to submit the welcome letter and ad and order 
pennies. Who is bringing stuff? The members discuss who has what and is bringing it with them. 
Lucy will make new brochures. We talked about who is planning to go to Nationals.  We 
discussed how to include NASS and make them feel welcome. We need to explain on poster 
and brochure’s that ISG is the international registry for Shagya horses. 
 
Treasurer’s report - Marty:  Only 3 transactions have taken place for awards , entries and dues. 
There are no outstanding bills.  
 
Previous minutes will be review via email.  
 
Nicole has the new website host up and running. Linda is asking for new pictures, horse bio’s 
and performance reports to put on the website.  
 
Linda talks about the Swiss Shagya database.  We could become a member for a fee.  It should 
be easier to work with and we could make corrections as needed. It would be recognized by our 
studbook by the ISG.  
 
8:05pm executive session held.   
8:10pm executive session ends.  
 
New facebook page was started to showcase available horses.   
 
Marty moves to adjourn Holly seconds, 8:12pm meeting is adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


